
Subject: Invitation BusinessEurope call 
Dear Mr Beltramello,
I hope this email finds you well.
You may have seen the attached letter that our Director General sent to Executive Vice President 
Timmermans last week regarding the deadlines of running consultations and implementation 
deadlines of existing environment- and climate-related legislation.

and I would like to invite you for a call to explain 
the intention of the letter to you in further detail.
Would you perhaps be available on Tuesday 28 April somewhere between 09:00 -10:30 for 
this?
Thank you and kind regards,

EU Transparency register 3978240953-79
A screenshot of a cell phonetīl Ш Description automatically generated

Please read our privacy policy. Should you have any question, you can contact us at privacv@businesseurope.eu.

mailto:xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xx

		2020-08-26T12:28:07+0000




